As in 2005, you have requested a sidewalk waiver for the west side of Pomeroy Street.  This waiver was granted in your 2005 proposal on the grounds that it meets two of the waiver criteria: 3) an alternative is proposed for the east side of the street and 6) the installation of the sidewalk would require additional fill and result in the loss of forested areas  on the site (Section 14-506(b)).  As proposed, the current plans continue to meet the waiver criteria cited above, and, again, the sidewalk requirement is waived.  
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